
What an exciting week we have had in Class 3! We re-

ceived information, from Mrs Sankey, that a strange 

creature had been seen in the quiet garden so children 

went to investigate! There were scratches, footprints, a 

nest with a gigantic egg and even a smoking log! The 

children decided it had to be a DRAGON! 

On Thursday, children in Class 3 had their first ukulele 

lesson with our ukulele teacher, Olivia. She was very 

impressed with their techniques and congratulated them 

on their rhythm and beat. Well done, class 3! 



We have been continuing our Viking topic and enjoyed 

playing themed board games after our hard work! 

Next week, we will be experiencing what life was like 

for the Vikings, in our forest school session. 

Children also enjoyed their first swimming lesson on 

Friday and were impeccably behaved, reflecting the St 

Lawrence way.  


